
 
 
 September 2, 2010 
 
 
Subject:  Submission of the revised financial statements  
 

To: President, 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Cc: Secretary-General, 
The Office of the Securities and Exchange Commission    

 

Regarding the financial statements of RS Public Company Limited (“The Company”), 
for the first quarter 2010, that has already been submitted to the Stock Exchange of 
Thailand since May 14, 2010 

The Company would like to submit the revised financial statements for the first 
quarter 2010 because there were revisions of the unit of shares presented in the 
statement of income for the three-month periods ended March 31, 2010 (page 5). The 
exact revisions are as follows:- 

 

Before Revision  After Revision 
Number of ordinary shares (Shares) Number of ordinary shares (Thousand 

shares) 

Weight average number of diluted ordinary 
shares (Shares) 

Weighted average number of diluted 
ordinary shares (Thousand shares) 

 

Please note, however, that the aforementioned revisions do not have a material impact 
on the reported Income Statement and any other items on the financial statements.   

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 (Mr. Darm  Nana) 
 Director and Chief Financial Officer  
 Authorized to sign on behalf of the company 
 


